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DIRECTOR, DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING (BAYO) TO: 

FROM : 

RE: 

D M S I O N  OF COMPETITIVE SERVICES ( 
DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES (PE~A/KEATING, KNIGHT) 

REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF AMENDMENT TO INTERCONNECTION, 
UNBUNDLING AND RESALE AGREEMENTS 

AGENDA: AUGUST 15, 2000 - CONSENT AGENDA - FINAL ACTION 
CRITICAL DATES: AS LISTED 

SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS: NONE 

FILE NAME AND LOCATION: S:\PSC\CMP\WP\000666-TP.RCM 

Please place the following amendments to interconnection, 
unbundling and resale agreement, on the consent agenda for 
approval. 

1. 

2 .  

Docket No. 000666-TP -Request for approval of amendment to 
existing interconnection, unbundling, and resale agreement 
between BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and MCImetro Access 
Transmission Services LLC. (ARANT, PEi%A/KEATING) 

COMMISSION MUST APPROVE OR DENY BY 08/29/00 PURSUANT TO 
SECTION 252(e) ( 4 )  OF THE TELECOMMUNICATIONS ACT OF 1996 

Docket No. 000667-TP -Request for approval of amendment to 
existing interconnection, unbundling, and resale agreement 
between BellSouth Telecommunications, inc. and New Edge 
Network, Inc. d/b/a New Edge Networks. (ARANT, PEi%A/KEATING) 

COMMISSION MUST APPROVE OR DENY BY 08/29/00 PURSUANT TO 
SECTION 252(e) (4) OF THE TELECOMMUNICATIONS ACT OF 1996 
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DOCKET NOS. 000666-TP, 000667-TP, 000668-TP, 000669-TP 
DATE: AUGUST 3, 2000 

3 .  Docket No. 000668-TP -Request for approval of two amendments 
to existing interconnection, unbundling, and resale agreement 
between BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and Network 

.. Telephone Corporation. (ARANT, PERA/KEATING) 

COMMISSION MUST APPROVE OR DENY BY 08/29/00 PURSUANT TO 
SECTION 252(e) ( 4 )  OF THE TELECOMMUNICATIONS ACT OF 1996 

4. Docket No. 000669-TP -Request for approval of amendment to 
existing interconnection, unbundling, and resale agreement 
between BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and UniversalCom, 
Inc. (ARANT, KNIGHT) 

COMMISSION MUST APPROVE OR DENY BY 08/29/00 PURSUANT TO 
SECTION 252(e) ( 4 )  OF THE TELECOMMUNICATIONS ACT OF 1996 
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